
 

       

 
 

 

   
  

 

   

 

  

   

 

  

  

 

 

Reject Code 606 – Temporary Suspension 
February 9, 2022 

Medi-Cal Rx has implemented a revised policy effective immediately and retrospective to 

January 1, 2022, to temporarily suspend Reject Code 606 – Brand Drug/Specific Labeler Code 

Required, which has caused denials for claims billed outside of the labeler restrictions 

indicated on the Medi-Cal Rx Contract Drugs List (CDL). 

If you have received this denial, please resubmit your pharmacy claims to Medi-Cal Rx. 

Note: The CDL, Drug Lookup Tool (DLT), and ePrescribing file may not reflect this temporary 

change. 

Contact Information 

Medi-Cal Rx Customer Service Center toll-free number: 1-800-977-2273, available 24 hours a 

day, 7 days a week, 365 days per year. 
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Suspension 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/forms-and-information/cdl/Medi-Cal_Rx_Contract_Drugs_List_FINAL.pdf

